
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
NOTICE OF HEARING AND OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS AND PUBLIC MEETING – 
TENTATIVE WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR PIRU WASTEWATER 
TREATMENT PLANT, LOCATED AT 2815 EAST TELEGRAPH ROAD, PIRU, 
CALIFORNIA 93015 (FILE NO. 08-164, ORDER NO. R4-2023-XXXX, CI-5714, 
GLOBAL ID WDR100000084)

The Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board (Los Angeles Water Board) will 
hold a public meeting to consider a tentative order renewing Waste Discharge 
Requirements (WDRs) Order No. R4-2014-0188, which was adopted on September 11, 
2014, for the discharge of treated domestic wastewater from the Trancas Water Pollution 
Control Plant. The Los Angeles Water Board is scheduled to consider this matter at its 
regularly scheduled board meeting on:

Date:  June 22, 2023
Time:  9:00 a.m.
Place:  Junipero Serra Building (Carmel Room), 320 West 4th Street, Los Angeles, 

California, 90013. The meeting is currently scheduled to take place in-person 
with an option for remote participation. 

Please refer to the Los Angeles Water Board website for the agenda for the meeting, 
which will include the information on registering for and attending the meeting. The 
agenda will be posted on the Los Angeles Water Board’s website 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/board_info/agenda/index.html 
approximately one week prior to the meeting.

At the Los Angeles Water Board meeting, the public will have an opportunity to comment 
on the tentative order. Please note that the Los Angeles Water Board may limit public 
comment presentations to three (3) minutes for each speaker. Copies of the tentative 
order can be obtained from the Los Angeles Water Board’s website at:

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/board_decisions/tentative_orders/index.htm
l#4. 

Interested persons are encouraged to submit comments electronically. All written 
comments and evidence must be received by the Los Angeles Regional Water Board no 
later than 5:00 p.m. on May 31, 2023. Comments sent after that date/time will not be 
accepted into the record unless determined by the Chair not to prejudice any party or the 
Regional Water Board. Send comments by email to: Woonhoe Kim (Project Manager) at

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/board_info/agenda/index.html
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/board_decisions/tentative_orders/index.html#4
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/board_decisions/tentative_orders/index.html#4


Interested Persons - 2 - May 1, 2023

woonhoe.kim@waterboards.ca.gov. Please indicate in the subject line, "Comment Letter 
- Tentative Order for the Revised Waste Discharge Requirements and Monitoring 
and Reporting Program for the Piru Wastewater Treatment Plant." Written comments 
submitted through email are requested to be transmitted in Microsoft Word or PDF format. 
Written comments can also be sent by mail addressed to: Woonhoe Kim, Los Angeles 
Regional Water Quality Control Board, 320 West 4th Street, Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 
90013.
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